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Michiana Recycling & Disposal

March 4, 2020

Township of Baroda

Recycling & Waste Services Day Change Request
When: Friday March 27" 2020

Michiana Recycling & Disposal is requesting your assistance as we are doing some route
consolidation to help improve the efficiency of our weekly pickup services.

Your service day is currently on Thursday and we are requesting your permission to change it to
Fridays each week. The change would take effect on 3-27-20 ( Instead of being picked up on
Thursday 3-26-20 that week, it would be the next day, Friday 3-27-20 and then on Friday each
week moving forward. ) Since the new service day is one day later, it makes it easy in case
someone forgets the day changed, all they need to do is leave the cart at the curb, they would
have just put it out a day early and are not at risk of not having their waste & recycling picked
up that week.

We hope you would consider our request as it is something that is necessary from time to time
in our industry so we can continue to provide the best service to our customers.

If you have any questions please feel free to call myself or Chris Burk

Thank You

Scott Balletto
General Manager
269-684-0900
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Chris Burk
Operations Manager
269-684-090




